Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders for the upcoming week.

As a reminder, there will be no school for students tomorrow in observance of the Veteran’s Day
holiday.

You should have received your child’s report yesterday or today by email and hard copy. You
will need the last four digits of your child’s student ID number to open the email version of the
report card.

Math 1 interim assessments will be given this coming Wednesday. These assessments help us
know what students have learned to this point in the year and help us as we create a plan moving
forward.

As a reminder, students now have their One Cards and should wear them each day. They will use
it to sign in to school, get lunch or breakfast, and check out books from the media center. Lost
One Cards will be replaced with a $5 charge.

Students from Ms. Szalc and Ms. Smith’s classes are organizing Operation Santa Paws. They
will collect donations for shelter animals at the Guilford County Animal Services center. They
need pet food, blankets, toys, and accessories for cats and dogs. Donations can be dropped off at
the main office beginning this Monday, November 14" through December 9™".

Basketball and wrestling tryouts will begin this coming week. Check out our school website for
details. As a reminder, students must have a current physical before they will be allowed to try
out.

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS.

Go Tigers!



